
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 
contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
 

Those Who Have Died   
Please remember Patrick Carey in your prayers. Patrick’s 
funeral is at St Alban’s on Thursday 20th September at 
10.00am.  Please keep the family in your prayers at this 
difficult time. 
 

What is happening in September 2018? 
 

Ockbrook & Borrowash – Keep It Green 
You are invited to three public talks on, “Plastic and its impact 
on our lives”. All events are being held at Borrowash 
Methodist Church Hall, 31 Nottingham Road, DE72 3FL. The 
first of these is on Tuesday 18th September 7.00pm. The 
focus of the talk is on, “The Problem with Packaging”. The 
second on Tuesday 2nd October will focus on “What 
happens to our local waste”. The final meeting on Tuesday 
16th October will discuss “Plastic pollution in seas and rivers” 
 

St Alban’s Youth Group 
We are back for another busy year with a few new ideas for 
year 7 and above. So, come along to our first “Catch Up” 
meeting on Wednesday 19th September from 7 to 9pm 
 

The Lay Ecumenical Fellowship Group 
Are meeting on Thursday 20th September at 10.15am at 
The Pip Tree, Collyer’s Nursery, 260 Nottingham Road 
Borrowash Derby DE72 3FR. This is an opportunity for 
support and to develop the friendship between the 
communities of Borrowash and Ockbrook. 
 

Mass for Altar Servers 
Bishop Patrick will preside at a Mass for the Altar Servers of 
the Diocese, on Saturday 22nd September 2018, in the 
Cathedral of St Barnabas, Nottingham, at 11 am. Altar 
servers and their families are encouraged to attend. 
Refreshments will be served following Mass.  

 

Columban Mission Appeal 
The Columban Fathers were founded in Ireland in 1916 by 
two graduates of Maynooth National Seminary – Father (later 
Bishop) Edward Galvin and Father John Blowick. Our first 
mission was to China. Fr Gerry Markey will be giving a brief 
talk on the work of the Society of St Columban and asking for 
your support at all Masses during the weekend of the 22nd/ 
23rd September.  
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme 
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at St 
Alban’s or St Hugh’s? You will be asked to attend an evening 
of Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism Programme. 
Please ask Fr David for a form so that you can be invited to 
one of the evenings. The next evening of preparation will take 
place at St Alban’s on Tuesday 25th September at 7.30pm. 
More information is available on the Church notice boards. 
 

Rediscovering Our Faith 
Wednesday 26th September, from 7 – 8.30pm at St 
Hugh’s. The new format for the course will involve input, 
discussion and journaling. We will also be creating a 
whatsapp community discussion group. This month’s focus is 
on The Church. Bring a food item beginning with the first 
letter of your name eg Mark = marmalade sandwich.  
 

Derby Churches Night Shelter Information Evening 
Derby’s churches are coming together this winter for the sixth 
year, to provide welcoming and safe overnight accommodation 
for Derby’s homeless. If you are 18 or over and interested, why 
not come along Thursday 20th September 2018, 7.30-9.30pm 
Littleover Methodist Church, Constable Drive, Derby, DE23 6EP  

What is happening in October 2018? 
 

Advance Warning of Mass Time Change  
At The Church on Oakwood on Saturday 6th October Mass 
will start at 5.30pm, followed by a Harvest celebration. 
 

Family Fast Day  
A second collection for Family Fast Day will take place at all 
Masses on the weekend of 6th/7th October. Envelopes for 
donations will be available the weekend before. 
 

St Hugh’s First Holy Communion 2019 
Parents of children in Year 3 and above who have been 
baptised and have not yet made their First Holy Communion, 
are asked now to register their children for our Parish 
Programme of Preparation for next year’s First Holy 
Communion (16th June).  
Forms available from Ann Green or Kathryn Leavesley. 
Please return your completed form as soon as possible and 
no later than Sunday 7th October. 
The first meeting for parents will be on 17th October at 
6.30pm venue to be confirmed. 
 

Introducing Derby Deanery Adult Choir 
A choir for people who like to sing! A new choir that will 
hopefully be made up of adults from all of the Churches 
across the Derby Deanery. Even if you already sing in a choir 
come and join us too! We will sing a mixed repertoire of 
popular songs, songs from films, religious songs and 
anything else that we decide we like! The idea is to have fun 
and make a nice sound. We will meet at St Alban’s Church, 
Chaddesden on a Tuesday night. Our first night will be 
Tuesday 18th September from 7:30-8:30pm. Contact Jo 
Rowlands for more info on geoffandjorowlands@gmail.com  
 

Altar Servers’ Practise 
For all new and existing Altar Servers from St Alban’s, St 
Hugh’s and The Church on Oakwood at St Alban’s Church on 
Friday 19th October from 6.15pm, please let Simon (St 
Alban’s and The Church on Oakwood) or Ian (St Hugh’s) by 
Sunday 7th October of your attendance. This will be followed 
by a trip to Megazone finishing at approximately 9.15pm. Any 
individuals interested in becoming an altar server please see 
Simon or Ian. A form for new altar servers will be available 
from next weekend. Following this meeting there will be 
practises at each individual community. 
 

Adoremus Congress 
Thank you to all parishioners for supporting the Adoremus 
Congress in Liverpool. The Diocese of Nottingham was 
represented by over 400 delegates and the comments have 
been very positive. 
Here is the link to the presentations and the talks by Bishop 
Robert Barron. http://catholicnews.org.uk/adoremus2018 
We are holding a follow up event to Adoremus on 20th 
October 2018 at St Benedict’s School in Derby from 
10am to 2.30pm. All delegates and parishioners are 
welcome to attend. Please see the poster at the back of 
church for more details. 
 

The Derby Deanery Youth Choir 
Is a choir for children aged 7-16 from the Churches of the 
Derby Deanery. We sing a mixture of songs from current pop 
songs to hymns - something for everyone! We meet at St 
Albans Church in Chaddesden on a Tuesday night from 
6:30 until 7:15. £1 per week. Contact Jo Rowlands on 
07745517371 for more information or look at our Facebook 
page @Derbydeaneryyouthchoir.  
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 

mailto:geoffandjorowlands@gmail.com
http://catholicnews.org.uk/adoremus2018
https://www.facebook.com/Derbydeaneryyouthchoir/?ref=bookmarks


 

 

 
      

           

               

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week – 24th Week in Ordinary Time – Year B (II) 

 

Saturday   

   
15th 6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish   

Sunday  16th 9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Frazer McDermott RIP 

 
 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Mick Zapoticznyj 

Monday  
Feria 17th  9.15am Service St Alban’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Tuesday  
Feria 

18th  No Mass   

Wednesday  
Feria 19th 

9.30am 
7.00pm 

Service  
Service 

St Hugh’s 
Oakwood 

Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Thursday  
St Andrew Kim Tae-gon 20th 7.00pm Service St Alban’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Friday     
St Matthew 

21st  9.30am Service  St Hugh’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Saturday  
 

22nd  6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish   

Sunday  
 

23rd  9.00am Mass St Hugh’s John Hughes RIP & John Patrick Hughes RIP 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Paul Patrick Peter Mannion 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Sue Brown 673 066 
Oakwood: Mary Wood 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in 
memory of Della Mancell RIP and in memory 
of Ann & Albert Marshall RIP at St Hugh’s.   
Please keep them in your prayers. 
 
 

Welcomers for weekend 22nd/23rd September 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Beckie Downing Wyn Hinks 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Walt & Win Stone  
Readers for weekend 22nd/23rd September 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Amanda Wilson Rachel Wilson 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Domini Gregory  

St Alban’s 10.30 am P&N Carberry  

Counters St Alban’s J&E Duncombe  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs Grace Mrs Crowe 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Volunteer  
 
 
 
 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Oakwood: Reading & prayers: p373, Preface p 23,  
Eucharistic Prayer II p 33.  

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 2: 

Readings p 71, Preface p 8, Eucharistic Prayer II p 13 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
St Hugh’s: By appointment 
St Alban’s: By appointment 
 
 
Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament: 
  
No Adoration this week. 

http://www.stalbansderby.org.uk/
http://www.thechurchonoakwood.org/
mailto:deacon.jcv@gmail.com

